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I’m happy to announce that the club is adding another iPhone class.  The 
popularity of the iPhone continues to increase in the Village and the club is 
growing along with it.  For many years, we have presented an iPhone class 
on Fridays.  Starting in June, we have added another class on Wednesday 
afternoons.  Thanks to a new volunteer instructor, we are able to add this 
new class. Hopefully, if your schedule has prevented you from attending 
the Friday c lass, having an additional class on Wednesdays will meet your 
needs.  Take advantage of this new schedule and meet our new instructor, 
Annie. 


We often get questions from visitors about buying a new Mac computer, 
i.e., what computer can meet my needs?  The club has responded to your 
questions by purchasing a new M2 macMini.  Now, you are able to see this 
less expensive but very adequate computer in action at the lab.  This 
addition adds to our options for you to investigate before buying.  Come in 
and check out our iPads, MacBook Airs, iMacs, and now the macMini. 


The Learning Center is open five days a week (except for holidays) from 
9:00 AM to 3:00 PM. The class calendar and other club information can be 
found at TheMacClub.org 


Gene Hollaway

President

http://TheMacClub.org

